

St Alban's CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Amy Gurner







10th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Meeting for The Oakes Residential Visit Year 5 Wednesday 12th – Friday 14th October 2022

A residential visit to The Oakes Centre, Norton, Sheffield has been arranged for the Year 5 children from $12^{th} - 14^{th}$ October 2022. The cost of the visit will be approximately £130, this includes coach travel plus full board for two nights and many activities. This can be paid via School Money (Edu spot) either in full or in instalments.

If you would like your child to attend please complete the following link **no later than Wednesday 8th June:**

https://www.oakes.org.uk/book/2022-10-12/

I will be holding a meeting on zoom at 4.15 pm on Wednesday 8th June to discuss the visit, the link for the meeting will be put on Class Dojo nearer the time.

Information will be distributed to all parents prior to the meeting and if you are unable to attend it will be sent home with your child.

Thank you.

Mrs Staniforth Y5 Teacher